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Hello Crystal View Kids, Caregivers and Families,

Re: Follow The Kid Challenge	

Ms. Brandi has come up with another great idea for everyone. Hope you enjoyed your Gratitude Scavenger Hunt. Are you ready to have some fun with this next one? Take a look at Ms. Brandi’s video that she made with her kids (and with the copyright permission, you might notice some recognizable singers and comedians in there too). Great work and nice dance moves Ms. Brandi! Time to Follow The Kid.

Here is the link (definitely worth watching).

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oPCf5KCI1O70oytPetZxHTdk6w7mK83l/view?usp=sharing


Ms. Brandi – I accept your Follow The Kid Challenge and here it is. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12SauLsOEiOEIOlGjzL-5KeilXkqBcyVX/view?usp=sharing


Have fun, play some great music, keep your bodies moving and kids…this important, you are in the lead! We miss seeing all of you at the school. You are welcome to send us your videos, thoughts and even just a hello.

Take care everyone and wishing you a wonderful long weekend.

Thank you,

Mrs. Shannon Gomboc

sgomboc@sd62.bc.ca


Ms. Brandi Allen

brallen@sd62.bc.ca



